
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                          
           9th March 2016 

      
Dear Parents 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the after school multisport club for the children in KS1 will be continuing next 
half term. The club, which is run by Maverick Sports,  will take place on Mondays and will run from 3:30 to 
4:30pm.The sessions will be starting Monday 4th April until Monday 23rd May  inclusive, (please note there 
will not be a club on Monday 2nd May as it’s a Bank Holiday). 
 
The aims of the club are for the children to have fun taking part in and playing lots of different games in a 
team environment and having the opportunity to develop their physical abilities and skills. 
 
Children will be able to wear their school PE kit and should bring a drink with them. When the session is 
over, children should be collected from the hall doors at 4:30 pm.  
 
There will be a charge of £1 per session, total of £7, payable in advance. Places are limited and will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the club, please return the slip below to school by Wednesday 16th 
March. Payment will be set up on School Money after the Easter Holidays or cash/cheque may be 
sent in to school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hendry 
Head Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
I would like my child ________________________________________ to take part in the multisport club.  
 
 
Signed ________________________________________ 
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